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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 
Date:  January 16, 2015 
Contact: Carrie A. Dittman 
  Centerville-Washington Park District 
  937-433-5155 or cdittman@cwpd.org 
Subject:  Centerville-Washington Park District grows to 50 parks 
 

WASHINGTON TWP, OH:  Preserving open space throughout the 
community is the foundation of the Centerville-Washington Park 
District’s mission. A recent land donation to the Park District by the 
William and Dorothy Yeck Family Foundation will allow them to 
continue that mission. The Yeck Family Foundation has donated 3.6 
acres along Far Hills Avenue, at the northernmost entrance to the 
community, which will become the Park District’s 50th park. “We’re 
proud to carry on the legacy of support in expanding our 
community’s open spaces and the Park District’s tireless efforts to 
improve the services they provide to our neighborhoods,” said Bob 
Yeck, of the Yeck Family Foundation. 
 
The park, to be named Little Woods Park, will be developed primarily 

as a nature park, with an emphasis on native plantings. The plants are planned to provide color during all growing 
seasons—spring, summer and fall. Little Woods Park will feature a crushed limestone path running north/south. 
Plans call for native butterfly, herb, scent and prairie gardens along the path. The Park District’s fourth Nature 
Literature Trail, in partnership with the Washington-Centerville Public Library and the Yeck Family Foundation, will 
also be installed along the path. A small shelter and a picnic table grove are also planned. 
 
The initial stage of park development, which is currently in process, includes the removal of invasive honeysuckle 
and vines along the eastern boundary of the property. The park is expected to be open for public use in early 
summer.  
 
The Centerville-Washington Park District currently operates eight community parks, nine nature parks, and 33 
neighborhood parks encompassing 1,000 acres in Centerville and Washington Township. For more information 
about the Centerville-Washington Park District, please call (937) 433-5155 or visit www.cwpd.org. 
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